+ IMPORTANT COVID EMERGENCY MESSAGE

Are you or your children on Medical Assistance?

Goool News !

Here's What You Need to Know

You will not need to submit renewal paper work to the
County Assistance Office until September 15th.

You and your children will automatically remain
enrolled in the program during that period.

If you have a question, County Assistance staff are
working and can take your questions at 877-395-8930
or in Philadelphia at 215-560-7226.

What if my child needs insurance
or health care now?

PCCY's FREE HELPLINE will help you sign up your child over the phone.

We will also help you find emergency medical, mental, dental and
specialty health care for your child during the crisis.

For more family resources during
this COVID emergency go to "y cv public
Pennsylvania’s Children’s d citizens for
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